You're Invited!

BEVERLY HOSPITAL & ADDISON GILBERT HOSPITAL
PROVIDER NETWORKING EVENT

Wednesday, November 9, 2022 RSVP by October 30th
30-7:30 p.m. Email: BILHPhysicianOutreach@bith.org
' : Phone: 781901.3978

fors d'oeuvres and drinks will be served

Tupper Manor at the Wylie Inn & Conference Center

295 Hale Street, Beverly

We look forward to welcoming you again for an evening of
reconnecting with your colleagues and meeting new providers.
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